
In-Active Installations Section 

SUBJECT : Appreciation For Exceptional Performance 

Mr . Calvin E . West, P .E . 
Montgomery Watson 
4000 Credit Union Drive 
Suite 600 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503-6647 

Dear Mr . West : 

This letter is to show my appreciation for the exceptional 
performance of your staff in completing the remedial 
investigation of the four Kodiak sites and the two St . Lawrence 
Island sites . Your entire staff is recognized and commended for 
the outstanding work which was required to complete these six 
projects . All the projects were completed on time, without 
modification, and under the contracted amount . I would like to 
give special credit to Mr . Victor Harris for the outstanding job 
he did in coordinating your staff's efforts to provide the Alaska 
District with exceptional Final Remedial Investigation reports on 
these sites . I have greatly appreciated the extra effort that 
Mr . Harris contributed . Mr Harris has provided a truly 
professional consultant service to the Alaska District, which was 
a tremendous aid in meeting the challenges that arose during the 
investigation of these sites . Mr . Harris has proven to be a true 
asset to the staff of Montgomery Watson and to the success of 
this contract . 

I would like you to know that I have shared this letter with 
the following personnel of the Alaska District : all people of 
the Environmental Engineering Branch, the Chief of Geotechnical 
Branch, and the Chief of Engineering Division . Thank you again 
for your exceptional work . 

Sincerely, 

Douglas R . Blaisdell 
Engineering Manager 
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